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SPRING PICTURE DAY 
This Friday, April 12 is our Spring Picture Day.  Fliers will be coming home today with your 

child.  Spring pictures are different from the pictures we take in the fall.  The background the 

photographer uses is more casual than the fall background, students may wear something of their 

choosing (Friday will be a non-uniform day) and parents have the option whether or not to have 

their child’s picture taken (by sending back the flier if you desire not to have it taken).  Please 

don’t send any money on picture day, as pictures will be printed, sent home later and parents 

may choose whether or not to purchase their child’s packet.  Watch for the flier for more 

detailed information.     
  
Teton Science School 
Our 6th graders left this morning for their Teton Science School adventure.  Everyone was very 
excited, and students have already arrived at their destination safely.  We know they will have a 
wonderful time!   
  
Library News 
READING CREW BOOKMARKS.... 
Our last Principal lunch for Reading Bookmarks will be on Friday, April 19th. 
Finish up your bookmark reading and turn it in  
to Miss Alyson in the Library before April 17th to enjoy lunch with the principal.  
HAPPY READING! 
  
Kindergarten Music Informances 
On Friday this week April 12th, the Kindergarten classes will have their Informance with our BTS/Core 
Knowledge teacher, Miss Susan.  We invite and encourage parents to attend with their child and see 
what they have been learning in their music class this year.  Meet your child in the Music Room, room 1 
(across from the Kindergarten classes) at the assigned time: 
               Miss Shapiro’s AM class:                8:35-9:15  
               Mrs. Hedin’s AM class:                   9:55-10:30 
               Miss Shapiro’s PM class:                11:20-12:00 
               Mrs. Hedin’s PM class:                   12:40-1:15 
  

Kindergarten Assessments  

Each May our Kindergarten students participate in a state required Kindergarten Assessment, 

administered by their Kindergarten teacher.  Appointments are 30 minutes long, and it takes 

several days for teachers to administer the assessment to every child as they meet with each child 

separately.  To accommodate this assessment, Kindergarten and Kindergarten Enrichment classes 

will not be held May 13-17.   Information on signing up for an assessment time will be sent to 

Kindergarten parents at the end of April, so watch for that email containing the link and 

instructions on how to sign up for an appointment time for your Kindergarten child.   

  
Calendar Items 
School is a busy place, with lots of extra activities for school as a whole, for grade levels and 
sometimes individual classes.  Because some calendar items only apply to one grade or class, not 
all calendar items are listed on the master Excel calendar that is handed out at the beginning of 
the year, and posted on the website under the yearly calendar.  That calendar is for basic date 
information for the year.  But…on our website there is another calendar parents can refer to for 
PTO activities, field trips, etc.  Under the Calendar section of the website, you may look under 
“Full Calendar” or click on the calendar icon.  You’ll find a Google Calendar for the entire year 
full of activities, field trips, schedule changes, etc.  Things are added to this calendar throughout 



the year as they are scheduled.  We hope this will help parents anticipate future activities that 
their child may be involved in.   
  
CALENDAR 
Tuesday, April 7:               Kindergarten Field Trip to Red Butte Gardens 
                                                            AM classes:         9:00-11:30  
                                                            PM classes:         12:15-2:45 
Friday, April 12:                 Spring Picture Day 
                                             Kindergarten Informances (Schedule listed above) 
Monday, April 15:             PTO Art Night, 6:00-8:00 PM at CRA 
Wednesday, April 17:       1st Grade Field Trip to Museum of Natural History, 9:00-11:30  
Friday, April 19:                 4th Grade Field Trip to This is the Place Heritage Park, 9:40-1:00 
  
  
  
  
 


